25927 N. 101st Ave
Peoria, AZ 85383
February 1, 2010



Nidia Bayne
Liberty High School
9621 W. Speckled Gecko Drive
Peoria, AZ 85383

Dear Nidia Bayne:

My name is Alex Miller and I am a senior at Liberty High School who will be working towards a post secondary degree in media and visual arts. I am seeking an internship for this semester that will allow me to acquire experience and training in my future career path.

My background and course work have allowed me to obtain skills and training in the field of media arts. Here are a few of the experiences that I can bring to this internship:
· I direct my schools morning announcements and control the switch board
· I have single handedly produced two full length skateboarding videos as well as various short online videos. 
· Finally, my work in media productions and as my teacher’s assistant has helped me become good at working with deadlines. 

I welcome an opportunity to intern with you this semester. I will be contacting you by next Friday, January 29th to schedule an interview.

Sincerely, 



Alex Miller
